
From: Christian Engelstoft < >  
Sent: Saturday, January 20, 2024 1:11 PM 
To: South Pender Island Local Trust Committee <SouthPenderLTC@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Cc: SouthInfo <SouthInfo@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Subject: Discussion about revision of the LUB setbacks 

 

Dear Trustee Evans and Falk 

I want to express my contentment with the current LUB setbacks. In my opinion the current 

setbacks in question protect the foreshore environment (generally quite fragile), native heritage, 

and are in line with our OCP.  

 

I recall trustee Falk's appeal/requirement that proposed changes of any sorts need to be 

associated with fact based reasons for the change. If this applies to the residents, like myself, it 

must also apply to the the elected trustees. Since I am not suggesting any changes the onus must 

be on the trustees to post their reasons for the proposed changes. This note should indicate the 

facts of how the change will better support our OCP than the current LUB. This note should 

include information that can be used to assess how the coastline environment and native heritage 

will be better protected by the suggested changes. 

 

I am looking forward to you reply 

Respectfully 

Christian Engelstoft 
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